
 

 

 

 

 

 

13 November 2023  
  
  
  
Dear Parents  
  
Year 5 and 6 AFL Sports Tour to Melbourne: 15 – 19 August 2024  
  
We are excited to announce the upcoming Year 5 and 6 Australian Rules Football Tour to Melbourne in 
August 2024. Building on the success of our previous tours in 2013, 2015, 2017 and 2019, we anticipate 
another unforgettable experience for the boys.  
  
The itinerary for the tour is designed to provide a well-rounded and enriching experience. The highlights of 
the tour include attending AFL matches, exploring the Victoria Street Markets, participating in a match 
against Melbourne Grammar, navigating the unique Melbourne public transport system and taking a tour 
of the iconic MCG and National Sports Museum.  
  
The tour is scheduled to depart on Thursday, 15 August and return on Monday, 19 August coinciding with 
the mid-term break.   
  
To gauge interest and begin the planning process, we kindly ask you to register your son's interest by 
emailing me at bleckie@ccgs.wa.edu.au. Please be aware that due to logistical constraints, we can only 
accommodate a limited number of participants, and therefore the tour will be limited to 22 boys.   
  
As we await final budget numbers, we look forward to the tour being a safe, enjoyable and educational 
experience for all participants.   
  
 
  
Yours sincerely   
  
  
  
Brady Leckie  
Sportsmaster  
Christ Church Grammar School  
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